
NOTICE OF MEETING 

CANCELLATION 

This is to advise that the regularly scheduled 

meeting of the 

Orange County Campaign Finance and Ethics 

Commission  

for Monday, January 23, 2023 at 1:30 pm has

been cancelled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on: 

Monday, April 24, 2023 at 1:30 pm

For additional information, contact Jasmine Mo, Recording 

Secretary for the Orange County Campaign Finance and Ethics 

Commission at 714-645-5731 or at jasmine.mo@ocethics.com 

Jasmine Mo 

Recording Secretary 


